
 
I.A.T.S.E. Local 63 is putting on a workshop to enhance member’s 

awareness of the definition and responsibilities of the Shop/Call Steward 
position. 
  

Hosted by Brother Chris Thomson, this seminar will be equally 
beneficial for members who regularly work in house technician roles or 
are occasionally dispatched to a Call Steward position by the Business 
Agent. 

 
The event will be held on stage at RMTC on Saturday, October 27 

commencing at 9:00am and is expected to complete by 1:00pm. 
 
Attendance is free and is open to all members of I.A.T.S.E. Local 63. 
 
For questions or to register, please email Kevin Davis at 
kfdaudio@gmail.com 
 
Thank you! 
I.A.T.S.E. Local 63 Education Committee 
 


